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Let’s Talk about Water and Wastewater 

 
Town hall Meeting  
Alvin Senior Center 

Cookies and Popcorn will be served 
May 9, 2017 

6:00 p.m. 
 

Alvin, Texas. (April 24, 2017) are invited to sit down with city leaders to discuss how the City 
intends to fund infrastructure projects as the city prepares for future growth.   

The City engaged the services of Freese and Nichols, Inc. to draft the City’s Utility Master Plan 
and perform a water and wastewater study.  To fund the first five years of projects identified by 
the Plan, the City must increase the water and wastewater rates.  City leaders encourage citizens 
to attend the roundtable meeting to discuss the water and wastewater projects and how it will 
impact residential and business customers.   A public hearing on this topic is also scheduled for 
the May 18 City Council meeting.  

 


